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From: AMO Communications <communicate@amo.on.ca>
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 12:06 PM
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
Subject: AMO Policy Update - Guide to Cannabis Legalization for Municipalities Released
Attachments: AMOCompanionDocumenttoFCMGuide - April 2018.pdf

April 16, 2018

Guide to Cannabis Legalization for Municipalities Released

The Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) released the Municipal Guide to Cannabis 
Legalization. The Guide was developed to help municipal governments prepare for legal cannabis 
in their communities.

AMO contributed funds and staff resources to the project. To help focus on the Ontario context, 
AMO is providing a companion document (also attached) to help members get the most out of the 
FCM Guide.

AMO Contact:

Craig Reid, Senior Policy Advisor, creid@amo.on.ca, 416-971-9856 ext. 334.

PLEASE NOTE: AMO Breaking News will be broadcast to the member municipality’s council, administrator, and 
clerk. Recipients of the AMO broadcasts are free to redistribute the AMO broadcasts to other municipal staff as 
required. We have decided to not add other staff to these broadcast lists in order to ensure accuracy and 
efficiency in the management of our various broadcast lists.

DISCLAIMER: Any documents attached are final versions. AMO assumes no responsibility for any 
discrepancies that may have been transmitted with this electronic version. The printed versions of the 
documents stand as the official record.  
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Right-click here to download pictures.  To help p ro tect your privacy, Outlook prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.


